
 

 

 
 
 

 
BOARD REPORT 

07/11/2023 
  
Board Members: 
Stephanie Thompson 

• Attended role of special educators in school safety efforts virtually 
• Attended aligning data systems to address disparities from pre-k through 

workforce virtually 
• Attended raising the bar for native students through supports for native 

languages, native teachers and tribal education agencies virtually 
• Attended Navajo Nation School Safety & Health task force meeting virtually 
• Attended Navajo Nation DODE school leadership bi-weekly meeting virtually 
• Attended NM ECECD tribal bi-weekly communication meeting virtually 
• Attended using state ESSER funds to support innovative educators pathways 

virtually 
• Attended Math Circles & STEM bridge camp at San Juan College West 
• Attended Alliance of Indigenous Math Circles Math Camp at Navajo 

Preparatory School opening ceremony and Julia Robinson math festival 
• Attended part of FMS Mini Summit - HRS 
• Attended FMS board retreat 
• Attended Day 2 of Navajo Nation School Safety & Health Summit in Shiprock, 

NM. 
• Attended National Advisory Council on Indian Education meeting virtually 
• Attended NM LESC closing comments virtually (held in Taos, NM) 
• Attended NM LESC meeting virtually 

 
Keith Corley- Attended the FMS Board Retreat on August 28 & 29. 
 
Andra Stradling 
Attended School Board Meeting in person June 13 
Attended Preschool Academy East Schematic Design Meeting June 15 
Attended FMS Summit: Paul Warrick, Mario Acosta, Jan Hoegh, Tina Boogren June 
26, 27 
Attended Board Retreat June 28,29   Reading Step/Board Policy/Procedure B 2150, 
Public Comment during Board Meetings. Topics also included: Budget, Board 
Evaluations,Board Training by Paul Warrick and Attorney Dan Castille, Retaining 
Dan Castille as Legal Council. (Did not complete agenda discussion topics: Naming 
Facilities, HS Grading Scale, Pilot Program with FPD, Armed Security) 



 
 

 

  
Nate Pierantoni –Director of Support Services: 
Nursing and Mental Health: 
1) HA hired at Tibbetts 
2) Working on paperwork for board to approve Albuterol with our stock medications 
(epinephrine and Narcan) 
3) YRRS Middle School Data available; YRRS survey will be done this year. State to 
contact the schools.  
4) State Nursing Report Submitted 6/30 
5) Working on training for next year (State police: s/s of drug use in students; 
Local provider: Otoscopes, concussions and dermatology, County: Mock drills for all 
nursing staff, Nursing staff: CPR and Basic first aid for FMS staff as needed for 
targeted response teams and CPR drills for targeted teams 
6) Working on Implementing IHP templates for the staff to use across the district 
7) SW positions added at both high schools 
 
Attendance:  

1.  $250K NMPED Award for SY23-24 (Attendance Improvement Inititative)  
  
Chris Pash – Executive Director of Human Resources: 
We are in full swing for the hiring process. We have approximately 30 teacher 
vacancies. This is typical for this time of year. We are having the New Teacher 
training August 2-3 in the boardroom. 
  
Bobbi Newland – Chief Financial Officer: 
Finance Report for 07/11/23 
The FY23/24 budget was approved by PED on 06/30/23. The Finance office is now 
closing out FY22/23 and sending the required end of year reports to PED.  
 
 


